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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocmmission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket N»o., 50-133
License No., DPR=-7

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This is in response to your letter of July 31,
1980, entitled "Interim Criteria for Shift Staffing."
The present staffing levels at the Humboldt Bay Power
Plant Unit No. 3 comply with the interim required shift
staffing as specified in your letter for a plant in the
cold shutdown mode of operation. We will inform your
office of our schedule for compliance with the staffing
criteria for other modes of operation following the
completion of our geologic investigations.

Very truly yours,

CC: Director
Document Management Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission OO/
Washington, D. C. 20555 s
o
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